Subject: RE: BOARD MEETING THURSDAY JULY 26TH at noon.

Date: July 23, 2018 at 8:28 AM

To: Patty Dailey Lewis patty@beaubidenfoundation.org, Hallie Biden HallieBiden@gmail.com, Hunter Biden rhbdc@icloud.com, Fred Sears fsears11@gmail.com, Valerie Biden Owens hurricane5155@gmail.com, Borin Howard HBorin@comcast.net, Emily Chen emily@emilychenny.com, tallen@desu.edu, Louis Freeh freeh@freehgroup.com, Xanthi Karloutsos

xanthi@goarch.org, Frank Vavala FrankVavala@gmail.com

Cc: Marsha Borin mborin@comcast.net, Patti Bescript bescript@freehgroup.com

I am happy to open my office to everyone- we are located in the Community Services Buildingjust let me know.

Ashley

From: Patty Dailey-Lewis [mailto:patty@beaubiden.com] On Behalf Of Patty Dailey Lewis

Sent: Friday, July 20, 2018 3:54 PM

To: Hallie Biden; Hunter Biden; Fred Sears; Ashley Biden; Valerie Biden Owens; Borin Howard; Emily

Chen; tallen@desu.edu; Louis Freeh; Xanthi Karloutsos; Frank Vavala

Cc: Marsha Borin; Patti Bescript

Subject: BOARD MEETING THURSDAY JULY 26TH at noon.

Attached please find the agenda and the board packet for our meeting on Thursday July 26th at 12 noon.

I was notified this morning that the Delaware bar exam will still be going on in Polishook Hall on Thursday. I am looking for an alternative location for the meeting because, as you can imagine, we must maintain a very quiet environment in the building, entrance and exit is also carefully monitored. No one can speak in the hallways or common areas at all during the administration of the bar exam. I will have that location to you by Close of Business on Tuesday July 24th.

Have a nice weekend!

Best—Patty
Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire
Executive Director
Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

AB

From: Ashley Biden abiden@dcjustice.org

Subject: RE: BOARD MEETING THURSDAY JULY 26TH at noon.

Date: July 23, 2018 at 8:30 AM

To: Patty Dailey Lewis patty@beaubidenfoundation.org, Hallie Biden HallieBiden@gmail.com, Hunter Biden rhbdc@icloud.com, Fred Sears fsears11@gmail.com, Valerie Biden Owens hurricane5155@gmail.com, Borin Howard HBorin@comcast.net, Emily Chen emily@emilychenny.com, tallen@desu.edu, Louis Freeh freeh@freehgroup.com, Xanthi Karloutsos

xanthi@goarch.org, Frank Vavala FrankVavala@gmail.com

Cc: Marsha Borin mborin@comcast.net, Patti Bescript bescript@freehgroup.com

Perfect! See you all there.

From: Patty Dailey-Lewis [mailto:patty@beaubiden.com] On Behalf Of Patty Dailey Lewis

Sent: Saturday, July 21, 2018 5:08 PM

To: Hallie Biden; Hunter Biden; Fred Sears; Ashley Biden; Valerie Biden Owens; Borin Howard; Emily

Chen; tallen@desu.edu; Louis Freeh; Xanthi Karloutsos; Frank Vavala

Cc: Marsha Borin; Patti Bescript

Subject: Re: BOARD MEETING THURSDAY JULY 26TH at noon.

Good afternoon—

A rainy afternoon update...

- 1. Fred Sears has saved the day on meeting space- we will meet at Wilmington Country Club at 12 noon on Thursday July 26th.
- 2. I need to know if you will be attending so that we can provide the number of guests for lunch. Please let me know by close of business on Tuesday July 24th.
- 3. The call-in number if you cannot attend and would like to participate by phone is 1-712-770-4010; 550646#

Please enjoy the rest of the weekend.

Best—

Patty

Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire Executive Director Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

 $\underline{www.beaubidenfoundation.org}\\ \underline{patty@beaubidenfoundation.org}$

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

AB

On Jul 20, 2018, at 3:53 PM, Patty Dailey Lewis <patty@beaubidenfoundation.org> wrote:

Attached please find the agenda and the board packet for our meeting on Thursday July 26th at 12 noon.

I was notified this morning that the Delaware bar exam will still be going on in Polishook Hall on Thursday. I am looking for an alternative location for the meeting because, as you can imagine, we must maintain a very quiet environment in the building, entrance and exit is also carefully monitored. No one can speak in the hallways or common areas at all during the administration of the bar exam. I will have that location to you by Close of Business on Tuesday July 24th.

Have a nice weekend!

Best—
Patty
Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire
Executive Director
Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

<Board Packet July 26, 2018.pdf>

<July 26, 2018 Board Agenda.docx>

From: Patty Dailey Lewis patty@beaubidenfoundation.org
Subject: Re: BOARD MEETING THURSDAY JULY 26TH at noon.

Date: July 23, 2018 at 8:34 AM

To: Ashley Biden abiden@dcjustice.org

Cc: Borin Howard HBorin@comcast.net, Emily Chen emily@emilychenny.com, Frank Vavala FrankVavala@gmail.com, Fred Sears fsears11@gmail.com, Hallie Biden HallieBiden@gmail.com, Hunter Biden rhbdc@icloud.com, Louis Freeh freeh@freehgroup.com, Marsha Borin mborin@comcast.net, Patti Bescript bescript@freehgroup.com, Valerie Biden Owens hurricane5155@gmail.com, Xanthi Karloutsos xanthi@goarch.org, tallen@desu.edu

Thanks Ashley but we just booked a room at Wilmington Country Club.

If we need a conference room in the future we will keep this on the list. Next year we won't schedule during the bar exam.

On Mon, Jul 23, 2018 at 11:28 AM Ashley Biden abiden@dcjustice.org> wrote:

I am happy to open my office to everyone- we are located in the Community Services Buildingjust let me know.

Ashley

From: Patty Dailey-Lewis [mailto:patty@beaubiden.com] On Behalf Of Patty Dailey Lewis

Sent: Friday, July 20, 2018 3:54 PM

To: Hallie Biden; Hunter Biden; Fred Sears; Ashley Biden; Valerie Biden Owens; Borin Howard; Emily

Chen; tallen@desu.edu; Louis Freeh; Xanthi Karloutsos; Frank Vavala

Cc: Marsha Borin; Patti Bescript

Subject: BOARD MEETING THURSDAY JULY 26TH at noon.

Attached please find the agenda and the board packet for our meeting on Thursday July 26th at 12 noon.

I was notified this morning that the Delaware bar exam will still be going on in Polishook Hall on Thursday. I am looking for an alternative location for the meeting because, as you can imagine, we must maintain a very quiet environment in the building, entrance and exit is also carefully monitored. No one can speak in the hallways or common areas at all during the administration of the bar exam. I will have that location to you by Close of Business on Tuesday July 24th.

Have a nice weekend!

Patty
Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire
Executive Director
Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children
www.beaubidenfoundation.org
patty@beaubidenfoundation.org
"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." — Beau Biden
 Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esq. Executive Director Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

Best-

From: Patty Dailey Lewis patty@beaubidenfoundation.org
Subject: Re: BOARD MEETING THURSDAY JULY 26TH at noon.

Date: July 26, 2018 at 6:38 AM

To: Hunter Biden rhbdc@icloud.com

I will be happy to do that and to hear your voice.

Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire Executive Director Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

On Jul 26, 2018, at 9:31 AM, Robert Biden < rhbdc@icloud.com> wrote:

Patty please dial me into board meeting - 302-377-3313.

Robert Hunter rhbdc@me.com

On Jul 21, 2018, at 2:08 PM, Patty Dailey Lewis < patty@beaubidenfoundation.org > wrote:

Good afternoon—

A rainy afternoon update...

- 1. Fred Sears has saved the day on meeting space- <u>we will meet at Wilmington Country Club at 12 noon on Thursday July 26th.</u>
- 2. I need to know if you will be attending so that we can provide the number of guests for lunch. Please let me know by close of business on Tuesday July 24th.
- 3. The call-in number if you cannot attend and would like to participate by phone is 1-712-770-4010; 550646#

Please enjoy the rest of the weekend.

Best—

Patty

Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire Executive Director Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

On Jul 20, 2018, at 3:53 PM, Patty Dailey Lewis < patty@beaubidenfoundation.org > wrote:

Attached please find the agenda and the board packet for our meeting on Thursday July 26th at 12 noon.

I was notified this morning that the Delaware bar exam will still be going on in Polishook Hall on Thursday. I am looking for an alternative location for the meeting because, as you can imagine, we must maintain a very quiet environment in the building, entrance and exit is also carefully monitored. No one can speak in the hallways or common areas at all during the administration of the bar exam. I will have that location to you by Close of Business on Tuesday July 24th.

Have a nice weekend!

Best—
Patty
Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire
Executive Director
Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

<Board Packet July 26, 2018.pdf>

Date: July 26, 2018 at 6:59 AM

To: Hunter Biden rhbdc@icloud.com

We are figuring out the logistics of dialing someone in, as opposed to someone dialing in to the conference call. We will get it done.

Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire Executive Director Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

On Jul 26, 2018, at 9:31 AM, Robert Biden rhbdc@icloud.com wrote:

Patty please dial me into board meeting - 302-377-3313.

Robert Hunter rhbdc@me.com

On Jul 21, 2018, at 2:08 PM, Patty Dailey Lewis < patty@beaubidenfoundation.org > wrote:

Good afternoon—

A rainy afternoon update...

- 1. Fred Sears has saved the day on meeting space- we will meet at Wilmington Country Club at 12 noon on Thursday July 26th.
- 2. I need to know if you will be attending so that we can provide the number of guests for lunch. Please let me know by close of business on Tuesday July 24th.
- 3. The call-in number if you cannot attend and would like to participate by phone is 1-712-770-4010; 550646#

Please enjoy the rest of the weekend.

Best—

Patty

Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire Executive Director Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

On Jul 20, 2018, at 3:53 PM, Patty Dailey Lewis patty@beaubidenfoundation.org> wrote:

Attached please find the agenda and the board packet for our meeting on Thursday July 26th at 12 noon.

I was notified this morning that the Delaware bar exam will still be going on in Polishook Hall on Thursday. I am looking for an alternative location for the meeting because, as you can imagine, we must maintain a very quiet environment in the building, entrance and exit is also carefully monitored. No one can speak in the hallways or common areas at all during the administration of the bar exam. I will have that location to you by Close of Business on Tuesday July 24th.

Have a nice weekend!

Best—
Patty
Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire
Executive Director
Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

Roard Packet July 26, 2018 ndf>

July 26, 2018 Board Agenda.docx>

From: Valerie Owens hurricane5155@gmail.com

Subject: Re: BOARD MEETING THURSDAY JULY 26TH at noon.

Date: July 21, 2018 at 5:40 PM

To: Patty Dailey Lewis patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

Cc: Hallie Biden Hallie Biden@gmail.com, Hunter Biden rhbdc@icloud.com, Fred Sears fsears11@gmail.com, Ashley Biden abiden@dcjustice.org, Borin Howard HBorin@comcast.net, Emily Chen emily@emilychenny.com, tallen@desu.edu, Louis Freeh freeh@freehgroup.com, Xanthi Karloutsos xanthi@goarch.org, Frank Vavala FrankVavala@gmail.com, Marsha Borin mborin@comcast.net, Patti Bescript bescript@freehgroup.com

I am in the west coast until 7/29. VBO

Valerie Biden Owens

On Jul 21, 2018, at 3:08 PM, Patty Dailey Lewis cpatty@beaubidenfoundation.org> wrote:

Good afternoon—

A rainy afternoon update...

- 1. Fred Sears has saved the day on meeting space- we will meet at Wilmington Country Club at 12 noon on Thursday July 26th.
- 2. I need to know if you will be attending so that we can provide the number of guests for lunch. Please let me know by close of business on Tuesday July 24th.
- 3. The call-in number if you cannot attend and would like to participate by phone is 1-712-770-4010; 550646#

Please enjoy the rest of the weekend.

Best—

Patty

Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire Executive Director Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

On Jul 20, 2018, at 3:53 PM, Patty Dailey Lewis < patty@beaubidenfoundation.org > wrote:

Attached please find the agenda and the board packet for our meeting on Thursday July 26th at 12 noon.

I was notified this morning that the Delaware bar exam will still be going on in Polishook Hall on Thursday. I am looking for an alternative location for the meeting because, as you can imagine, we must maintain a very quiet environment in the building, entrance and exit is also carefully monitored. No one can speak in the hallways or common areas at all during the administration of the bar exam. I will have that location to you by Close of Business on Tuesday July 24th.

Have a nice weekend!

Best—
Patty
Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire
Executive Director
Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

<Board Packet July 26, 2018.pdf>

< July 26, 2018 Board Agenda.docx>

From: Robert Biden rhbdc@icloud.com

Subject: Re: BOARD MEETING THURSDAY JULY 26TH at noon.

Date: July 26, 2018 at 6:31 AM

To: Patty Dailey Lewis patty@beaubidenfoundation.org



Patty please dial me into board meeting - 302-377-3313.

Robert Hunter rhbdc@me.com

On Jul 21, 2018, at 2:08 PM, Patty Dailey Lewis < patty@beaubidenfoundation.org > wrote:

Good afternoon—

A rainy afternoon update...

- 1. Fred Sears has saved the day on meeting space- we will meet at Wilmington Country Club at 12 noon on Thursday July 26th.
- 2. I need to know if you will be attending so that we can provide the number of guests for lunch. Please let me know by close of business on Tuesday July 24th.
- 3. The call-in number if you cannot attend and would like to participate by phone is 1-712-770-4010; 550646#

Please enjoy the rest of the weekend.

Best—

Patty

Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire Executive Director Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." — Beau Biden

On Jul 20, 2018, at 3:53 PM, Patty Dailey Lewis < patty@beaubidenfoundation.org > wrote:

Attached please find the agenda and the board packet for our meeting on Thursday July 26th at 12 noon.

I was notified this morning that the Delaware bar exam will still be going on in Polishook Hall on Thursday. I am looking for an alternative location for the meeting because, as you can imagine, we must maintain a very quiet environment in the building, entrance and exit is also carefully monitored. No one can speak in the hallways or common areas at all during the administration of the bar exam. I will have that location to you by Close of Business on Tuesday July 24th.

Have a nice weekend!

Best—
Patty
Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire
Executive Director
Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

<Board Packet July 26, 2018.pdf>

<July 26, 2018 Board Agenda.docx>

From: Patty Dailey Lewis patty@beaubidenfoundation.org
Subject: Re: BOARD MEETING THURSDAY JULY 26TH at noon.

Date: July 21, 2018 at 2:08 PM

To: Hallie Biden Hallie Biden@gmail.com, Hunter Biden rhbdc@icloud.com, Fred Sears fsears11@gmail.com, Ashley Biden abiden@dcjustice.org, Valerie Biden Owens hurricane5155@gmail.com, Borin Howard HBorin@comcast.net, Emily Chen emily@emilychenny.com, tallen@desu.edu, Louis Freeh freeh@freehgroup.com, Xanthi Karloutsos xanthi@goarch.org, Frank Vavala FrankVavala@gmail.com

Cc: Marsha Borin mborin@comcast.net, Patti Bescript bescript@freehgroup.com

Good afternoon—

A rainy afternoon update...

- 1. Fred Sears has saved the day on meeting space- we will meet at Wilmington Country Club at 12 noon on Thursday July 26th.
- 2. I need to know if you will be attending so that we can provide the number of guests for lunch. Please let me know by close of business on Tuesday July 24th.
- 3. The call-in number if you cannot attend and would like to participate by phone is 1-712-770-4010; 550646#

Please enjoy the rest of the weekend.

Best-

Patty

Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire Executive Director Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

On Jul 20, 2018, at 3:53 PM, Patty Dailey Lewis <patty@beaubidenfoundation.org> wrote:

Attached please find the agenda and the board packet for our meeting on Thursday July 26th at 12 noon.

I was notified this morning that the Delaware bar exam will still be going on in Polishook Hall on Thursday. I am looking for an alternative location for the meeting because, as you can imagine, we must maintain a very quiet environment in the building, entrance and exit is also

carefully monitored. No one can speak in the hallways or common areas at all during the administration of the bar exam. I will have that location to you by Close of Business on Tuesday July 24th.

Have a nice weekend!

Best—
Patty
Patricia Dailey Lewis, Esquire
Executive Director
Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children

www.beaubidenfoundation.org patty@beaubidenfoundation.org

"We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that bright light on child abuse. As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak out for children who are being abused. These children cannot speak for themselves." —Beau Biden

<Board Packet July 26, 2018.pdf>

<July 26, 2018 Board Agenda.docx>